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1478 Capital Cir NW, Tallahassee, FL 32303  850-575-4226  

 

Hello Fall 
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New from the President 

 

Greeting Brothers & Sisters: 

 

     We've had a lot going on over the summer. The Heart of the Community held a 
fundraiser for Honor Flight,  “A Veterans Journey”  documentary was presented. 
The event was well attended and raised and a lot of money with raffles, a cake 
auction and donations from the Moose Riders and Lodge.. 

  The 2024 Moose International Convention was held in New Orleans in July. I met  
many people from all over the US, even Canada!  It was very interesting to see 
what the other lodges are doing.  There were many classes full of good infor-
mation about our organization and what my responsibilities include.  Thank you to 
our board for your dedication and hard work.  

     The Tallahassee Lodge was presented with the Premier Lodge Award.  The 
hard work of our volunteers and board over the last year made this happen. We 
had an increase in membership and donations last year and this was a big part of 
meeting the requirements for this award. 

     So many organizations, people and non profits rely on Moose support and it all 
starts at the local level.  Over the summer months we had many fundraisers and 
made many donations to our community. I’m constantly amazed at how much we 
accomplish. No one gets paid for what they do at the lodge. They choose to give 
their time and resources to help others...and they give A LOT!!  Moose Proud! 

The Moose Legion headed up a pet food drive for the Animal Shelter. They part-
nered with our  Bingo committee who always come through with donations of 
food, supplies and money. Our Bingo players are generous!  Good job Moose Le-
gion on this fund raiser! 

 

We currently have over 900,000 members internationally and the goal is to reach 
a million this year!!!   Our membership committee is working hard to help reach 
this goal.  They are focusing on retaining members and reaching out to new mem-
bers to welcome them either by phone or sending a card. They have a fantastic 
New Orientation class. Look for more in the upcoming months from this commit-
tee.   
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    In August Heart of the Community had a fund raiser for the Havana Volun-

teer fire department and raised about $1500.00. Thanks you to everyone. 

       We are always looking for volunteers to cook a Wednesday night meal. 

Our dishwasher, Kevin is recovering from surgery. This means we need help 

in the kitchen washing dishes on Wednesday night and Friday nights. 

  Bingo is always looking for help as well.  They always say it is a lot of fun 

and it really is! . The public and players appreciate us as much as the Bingo 

Committee. 

 

Fraternally, Casey 
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New from the Administrator 

Happy September everyone. We are back in business with the newsletter after our editor 

took a little well-deserved time off to relax.  

We had a lot going on over the summer. We have several events planned in the next few 

months. The WOTM has a calendar full as well. Keep watching our Facebook page as 

well as our website, www.tallhasseemoose.org. 

The WOTM are starting a Bunco night starting on September 12th in the Social Quarters. 

This event will take place on the second Thursday of each month, so come out and sup-

port the Chapter.  

If anyone is interested in playing cornhole (bags) on Wednesday nights, the 850 Baggers, 

who 95% are moose members either here, Panama City or Moultrie GA, are looking for 

some beginners or less experienced players. If interested just be here before 7 pm and 

head to the lodge hall.  

Our dishwasher Kevin may be out for a while. He had emergency surgery and is recover-

ing but it is going to take time for him to get back to work. If someone is willing to step up 

for a while to help in the kitchen washing the dishes please let me or President Casey 

know. 

There have been some more improvements in the Social Quarters thanks to Jo, Bob and 

Keith. We have also installed the QR reader on the front door thanks to Keith and Casey 

for getting it done.  

We will be having a special meeting on September 10th at 7:30 pm to vote on 3 items. 

You will be receiving a letter in the mail explaining the items. They are to purchase a new 

AC Unit for the lodge hall, a new bingo machine and to vote to allow electronic notification 

to save money on first class postage. I hope to see many of you there. 

Our Membership Chairman Sherri Leggett is doing a fantastic job. Orientations are going 

well, and everyone is encouraged to attend if you never have or it’s been awhile.  

As always, I want to thank all who have been helping around the lodge, volunteering their 

precious time to better our lodge and help us grow. We can always use a few more, espe-

cially in the kitchen. If you have an hour or two that you can help it will be greatly appreci-

ated by your fellow members.  

As we are heading into fall, I hope you will find time to come to your lodge and enjoy the 

fellowship of your brothers and sisters as well as the activities planned.  

See you around the lodge 

. 

Fraternally, Jerry  
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News from the Moose Riders 

Please join us for dinner on Friday, September 6th.  We’ll be serving fried shrimp, cheese 
grits, coleslaw, hushpuppies, and Reese’s peanut butter cake.  Please come out and enjoy 

dinner, support our Lodge, and dance the night away to some awesome music!       

 

We’re planning the Halloween Party and are happy to announce that we’ll have live music by 
The J&W Music Review band this year.  We’ll also be serving spooky spaghetti with meat-

balls, Caesar salad, and Texas toast.  Please bring a spooky appetizer or dessert.  We’ll also 
have a costume contest, as well as a basket drawing, door prizes and a 50/50 drawing.  The 

party will be from 5-9pm on October 26th so mark your calendar.   

 

We welcome all Lodge members to join us, whether you ride a motorcycle or not.  We have a 
lot of fun and enjoy raising money to donate to local charities!  There are membership forms 
outside of the office in the hallway and our dues are only $10 per year.  Our monthly meet-

ings are held on the 2nd Wednesday of each month at 6:00pm at the Lodge.   

 

Take care and stay safe!   

 

 

2024-2025 Moose Riders Board of  Officers 
President Chase Wainwright  850-251-9352 

Vice President Wayne DeWeil 850-509-4662 

Secretary Jeanne Giuliani  850-251-7920 

Treasurer Jeanine DeWeil   850-980-9778 

Road Captain Bob “Chains” Bryan 850-669-7968  
Jr. Past President Casey Hightower 850-445-7865 
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New from the Moose Legion 

 

The Mose Legion celebration was fun filled day! 

 

Congratulations to Randy, Gary, Pete, Many and Don 
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News from Bingo  

The past few months bingo players have showed their unending support for lodge pro-

jects.  Many of our players are not members but appreciate the lodge’s community 

spirit and support the lodge provides to the community.  When we asked for dog and 

cat food they supplied hundreds of pounds for donations to the shelter.  When asked 

for school supplies, once again they brought in bags full of items.   Next comes cancer 

and veteran village support.  Once again, they will be there for each project.  We are 

so fortunate to have such a good group of dedicated players.  Stop by sometime and 

say hello and/or join us in the bingo games. 

Our attendance has grown and remains steady.  With that being said a few more vol-

unteers would be welcomed and always needed.  Unfortunately, due to lack of staffing 

we have closed our Sunday deli.  If a committee would like to step up and offer light 

refreshments such as hamburgers, hot dogs, pizzas or whatever as a fundraiser for 

their committee just reach out to Nancy Gebhart, Pam Cobb or Kristy Smith and let 

them know.  Deli would open at 3 and close by 7.   

Tell your neighbors, family, co-workers about our fabulous bingo games  

  

Friday:  Early birds start at 5:30 - 6:45 pm         
 Regular session begins at 7:00 - 10:00 pm 

  

Sunday: Early birds start at 3:30 - 5:15pm         
 Regular session begins at 5:30 - 9:00 pm 
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September 4 September 11 September 18 September 25 

Wings & Things  Shrimp Scampi  Taco Salad Manicotti 

Larry & Billy Jo and Bob Wayne and 

Jeanine 

Chris and Pete 

September  6 September  13 September  20 September  27 

Fired Shrimp, cheese 

grits, cole slaw, hush-

puppies & dessert 

Taco Spaghetti Fried Chicken Hamburger steak, 

rice, gravy, seasoned 

beans, roll & dessert 

Moose Riders  WOTM-Sue Mens Pool Team 

Hot Rod Chevys Killin Time Silverado Highway 59 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednes-

day 

Thursday Friday Saturday 

3:00-8:00 closed 3:00-9:00 3:00-11:00 3:00-10:00 3:00-11:00 3:00-10:00 

Social Quarters Hours 

Wednesdays Meals 

Fridays Meals 
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The next New Member Orientation class will be on September 28th @ 
6:00pm. The class lasts about an hour. Whether you’re a new member 
or you’ve been a member for years, this is a good opportunity to learn 

about the Moose Organization.       

 

September 
28th 6:00pm 
in the Lodge 

Hall 

Refreshments are served. 

The date of the class changes month to month so check the calendar. 

New members will receive a ticket for a free dinner on any Saturday.  
You may even win a door prize. 
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Honor Flight Vice Chair 
Tom, WCOT Engineer 
Damian Farmer,  Veter-
an Johnny Linton, Mr. Lin-
tons Guardian for Honor 
Flight Gene Madden  
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Honor Flight Vice Chair Tom, WCOT Engineer Damian Farmer,  Veteran Johnny 
Linton, Mr. Lintons Guardian for Honor Flight Gene Madden  

Commissioner Curtis 

Richardson 

Moose Riders President 

Chase Wainwright and our 

Secretary (Mom) Jeanne 



19  



20  

New Orleans International Convention 
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The AAA Project, Always Active At Moosehaven, is a $10M expansion of the 
Moosehaven campus including a new Sports and Recreation Center and Riverfront 
Pavilion. It was made possible by the fundraising efforts and generosity of Moose 
members nationwide. 
 
It will feature state-of-the-art amenities including an indoor heated swimming pool, 
showers, gym/fitness center, multi-purpose room for group dance and exercise clas-
ses, bowling alley, electronic darts, billiards, indoor shuffleboard, golf simulator, pok-
er room, game room with retro pinball machines, a centrally located beverage bar, 
and an outdoor patio with seating area, flower gardens, and a fire pit. 
 

News from the convention 
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It was great to heart Tallahassee 

Moose Lodge 1075 called out. 

The dollars you give every time 
the bucket is passed in support 
of the Endowment Fund are part 
of this total!!! 
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Session 3 is over 

time to go! 

Happy to be at 

Session 1. 
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Our waiters at the tea party. 
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Ladies Tea Party 
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Thank you Richie 

Greco for loving 

cakes and desserts 

so much!   
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2023-2024 BOARD OF OFFICERS 

2023-2024 Committee Chairs 

President Casey Hightower 850-445-7865 

Vice President Nancy Gebhart 850-510-3152 

Jr. Past President Pat Browder 850-545-4545 

Administrator Jerry Monk 850-510-6870 

1 Year Trustee Billy Shelfer 850-320-4499 

2 Year Trustee Sid Lingerfelt 850-210-9543 

3 Year Trustee Pam Cobb 850-545-7612 

 Treasurer  Keith Rupert 386-243-1882 

Chaplin Joanne Lafferty 406-439-5169 

Sgt. At Arms Bob Lafferty 850-284-4791 

Inner Guard Ed Larue 405-308-9707 

Outer Guard Gary Gebhart 850-694-0760  

 Activities Robyn Dixon 850-528-8617 

 Application Review Jerry Monk 850-510-6870 

 BINGO Chairman Nancy Gebhart 850-510-3152 

 Communications Karen Hightower 850-445-9922 

 Financial Review Kristy Smith 352-223-7586 

 Government Relations Bill Fuller 850-508-9042 

 Heart of Community Bob Lafferty 850-284-4791 

 Loss Prevention Billy Shelfer 850-320-4499 

 Membership Sherri Leggett 850-510-8267 

 Moose Charites Herbie Trice 850-755-2015 

 Moose Legion Herbie Trice 850-755-2015 

  Ritual Keith Rupert 386-243-1882 
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20234-2025 WOTM Board of Officers 

Committee Chairs 

Senior Regent Sue Zuinga 850-815-8781 

Pro Tem Past Regent Catherine Mingledorff  

Treasurer Kristy Smith 352-223-7586 

Secretary Genevieve Mackland 561-429-1613 

Chairman Herbie Trice 850-755-2015 
Vice-Chairman John Powell 850-567-7529 
Marshall Glenn Mingledorff  
Past Chairman Wade Bennett 850-570-5547 
Assistant Secretary Jerry Monk 850-510-6870 

Moose Legion 

Fraternal Activities Susan Barnes 

Higher Degree Alyson Harrison 

Membership Jackie Jones 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven Joanne Lafferty 

2024-2025 Moose Riders Board of  Officers 

President Chase Wainwright  850-251-9352 

Vice President Wayne DeWeil 850-509-4662 

Secretary Jeanne Giuliani  850-251-7920 

Treasurer Jeanine DeWeil   850-980-9778 

Road Captain Bob “Chains” Bryan 850-669-7968  

Jr. Past President Casey Hightower 850-445-7865 
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Bingo 101 Training by the Bingo Committee  

Classes are Sunday & Friday 
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